
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Transition Plans for Year 2 2024 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 

The following arrangements have been made to help support your children with the 
transition to Uplands Junior School. 

On Monday 24th June Mrs Webster – Smith will visit our school and introduce herself 
formally to the Year 2 children in a special assembly in the morning. 

On Monday 1st July the Year 3 Teachers will visit the children in their classrooms at 
Westacre Infant School. 

On the afternoons of Mondays 8th, Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July the Year 2 
children will spend the afternoon at Uplands with their new teacher and in their new 
classes.  

On Monday 15th July, between the hours of 5:00 - 6:30, you may visit Uplands with your 
children to collect your welcome pack, meet Mrs Webster- Smith, the teachers and purchase 
uniform from Lads and Lasses.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

AEdmunds  
Mr A Edmunds   
Headteacher 
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